
 

 

 

Friday 20th January 2023   

Christmas feels like a distant memory as we 
power on into the Spring term. Pity the weather 
isn’t very Spring-like! 

Year 5 have got off to an exciting start this term 
with their weekly swimming lessons each    
Thursday. Thank you to parents and carers for 
ensuring the children are well prepared every 
week. 

Year 2 have enjoyed learning some gymnastic 
techniques from our expert visitor this week  
and this will continue for the next few weeks. All 
other Year groups are also learning gymnastic 
skills for their PE lesson this half term. Their   
agility and balance has already improved - well 
done to all of you. 

Last week, we had a visit from the ‘History Man’, 
who brought to life the world of ‘Crime and                   
Punishment’ from the past. A few of our  
children were arrested, handcuffed and thrown 
into jail, however rest assured no children were 
harmed in the process!  

Break the rules day was a great success - thank 
you to everyone who took part and donated to 
help our brilliant PTFA. 

I would like to say a big thank you to Mr Ross for 
hosting the after school football club, this has 
been very popular and all spaces have now been 
filled.  

I was forced to postpone our Cross County After 
School club due to the weather - apologies for 
this, in hindsight it was not the best month to 
run this club and we will try again at a later 
date. 

Thank you for your continued support and I wish  
you all a wonderful weekend.                                          
Mrs Stinchon 

 

 

 

Monday  23rd Jan - 25th Jan-  EYFS 
Go Velo  

Friday 27th Jan - Emergency                    
services visit EYFS and KS1 

Tuesday 7th Feb - Year 3 trip to                
Outdoor Elements 

Wednesday 8th Feb -  PTFA Film 
night EYFS, KS1 & KS2                                    

Friday 10th Feb - School closes for 
half term  

Monday 20th Feb -  School opens 

Friday 24th Feb - Launch of ‘Book 
week’ 

Monday -  3.30pm – 5 pm 

Karate with Sensi Simon  

Tuesday -  3.30 - 4.30pm  

KS1 Football Club with Mr Ross  

Cross country will be rescheduled for a      

later date and better weather! 

Have you bought your tickets for 

Film night? - EYFS, KS1 & KS2 will 

all be attending on  

Wednesday 8th Feb 3:30 - 5:30pm.                                                                                      

Entry fee is £5 cash only, 

to be paid prior to the 

day. 



PTFA - Our School Lottery 

Please see below an incentive to join ‘Our School 

Lottery’. This initiative is very profitable for school. 

There is a weekly draw and the more people who 

join, the more money there will be in the draw. So 

please tell your friends and family to support us - we 

would really appreciate it. 

Tickets are £1 per week and you can buy as many as you like. If you join 

now, you will be in with a chance of winning a whole year of ‘Hello Fresh’ 

meals delivered to your door. Please see the link below to join up or have 

a look at the site. Thank you very much and good luck! 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/trawden-forest-primary-school  



Thank you very much to Mr A 
Jones & Mrs L Stinchon who 
have kindly donated their 
lottery winnings back to 
school.   

 If you would like to support our PTFA and be in 
with a chance of winning, please visit;                                                                        
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/
school/trawden-forest-primary-school 

 

Thank you to all the                     

parents who voted in the 

Parent Governor election.  

Mr Harwood (Oscar and 

Ellie’s dad) has now become our new school 

Parent  Governor. As you may already know 

the role of all parent governors are essential 

and extremely important in the running of 

our schools. May I also take 

this opportunity to thank Mrs 

Thornton for her valuable 

contribution, time and effort.  

Forest Friends  

Please may I politely                

remind parents/carers 

that our afterschool club hours are;  

7:30am - 9:00am then 3:30pm -  5:30pm. 

There will be a charge incurred if your 

child/children are not collected on time. 

Our staff work extremely hard and I hope 

you understand that they too have family  

at home. Thank you for your continued 

support and understanding.  

Good Quality Books needed! 

If you decide to have a spring 

clean or  de-clutter this term and 

you find any unused or unwant-

ed girls/boys books aged 4 -  11 years, fiction 

and non-fiction, please could you kindly                   

donate them into school, as we are always 

on the look out for some 

good quality reading books 

for our school library.                   

Congratulations to this weeks’ ‘star of the 

week winners’ 

EYFS -  Lomond & Xander 

EYFS/YR1 -  Sophia 

YR2 -  Lily 

YR3 -  Sophie  

YR4 -  Poppy 

YR5 -  Indie 

YR6 -  Mia & William  

Well done to Year 4 for excellent                   

attendance this week!  

Shout out this week goes to 

Isla in Year 5 Well done!  


